
LEGAL NOTICE 
PINE MEADOW FIRE DISTRICT COMMISSION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Pine Meadow Fire District Commission will hold a special 
meeting on Tuesday, September 13, 2022 at the Pine Meadow Fire House (366 Main 
Street, Pine Meadow, CT) immediately following the meeting for taxpayers to adopt a 
resolution requesting the State of Connecticut General Assembly to enact special 
legislation terminating and dissolving the Pine Meadow Fire District, transferring all of 
the assets of the Pine Meadow Fire District to the New Hartford Village Fire District and 
expanding the New Hartford Village Fire District service area to include the existing Pine 
Meadow Fire District service area. 
Dated at Pine Meadow, CT this the 30th day of August 2022. 
Polly H. Pobuda, Chairman 
 


